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12th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Year 2 Swimming Sessions for 2024 
 
 
At Danemill, our swimming programme exceeds National Curriculum requirements by providing swimming sessions 
for all children from Years 1 to 6. 
 
Each year group (from Year 1 to Year 6) will attend swimming sessions for six weeks. 
 
The cost per child for a 6-week block will be £11.16 which equates to a weekly cost of £1.86 per session.  As with 
other trips and enrichment activities, this will be paid for by voluntary contributions but we must stress that the 
school has no funds to subsidise these sessions and they can only take place provided that all parents/carers are 
prepared to make this voluntary contribution to cover the costs, as permitted by the Education Act 1996.  If we 
receive insufficient voluntary contributions it may be necessary to review whether the activity goes ahead or not.  If 
you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, please contact the school office. 
 
Please can you give your consent for swimming on ParentPay.  If your child will be wearing swimming goggles 
during the lesson, please email the office to give permission. Please pay for the swimming sessions on the school 
online payment system, ParentPay; the last date for payment is Wednesday 31st January 2024.  If you require login 
details, or any information regarding the payment process, please contact the school office. 
 
The Year 2 swimming dates are: Tuesday 6th February, Tuesday 13th February, Tuesday 27th February, Tuesday 5th 
March, Tuesday 12th March and Tuesday 19th March 2024. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Hackett 
Headteacher 
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